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7 SOCIAL WORK DEPARTMENT - REDESIGNATION OF POST (AN32-2006) 
 
Reference is made to Article IV of the minute of meeting of the Personnel Committee of 14th February 
2005, which approved the establishment of one post of Social Worker, graded AP4/5+1 (£20,808 - 
£26,379), to assist with the implementation of the Intensive Support and Monitoring Service within the 
Children’s Hearing System. 
 
In order to reflect the requirements of the post more closely, the Committee is now requested to 
approve the redesignation of the post of Social Worker to Resource Worker, with no change of grade. 
 
There are no financial implications arising from this recommendation. 
 
 


